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TODAY'S RESEARCH IS TOMORROW'S CURE

The Queensland and Northern New South Wales Lions Medical Research Foundation is
committed to start-up funding for world class medical research.

lionsmedicalresearchfoundation.org.au

CHAIRMAN'S MESSAGE

Hello to all Lions, Leo and Lioness Clubs in Queensland and
Northern New South Wales, and welcome to the November
edition of our newsletter.

The LMRF Annual General Meeting held on Sunday 11
November went well with 2 new Directors joining the board.
It is with great pleasure that we welcome Tony Hall and
Bernadette Moore. With these appointments, the Board now
has a full complement of Directors and with the experience
and skills offered by our 2 new Directors, we are well
poised to meet the challenges of 2019 head on. For
reference, the Annual Report is available on line HERE

Representatives from the Foundation attended the Q1
Convention in Logan and the Q4 Convention in Coolum,
with one of our current researchers, Dr Nadeeka
Dissanayaka attending as a guest speaker at the latter
convention. This means that in 2018, LMRF was present at
all four Q District Conventions as well as the Multiple District
Convention in Townsville. It is our intention to do exactly the same in 2019 with our attendance already
confirmed at the Geelong MDC.

The Foundation is currently in the process of sourcing a new researcher. A Fellowship has been
announced with applications being invited for a Medical Research Fellowship into diabetes and diabetes
related research. Not only will this align well with the LCI Pillars but it will also allow the Foundation to
shine a light on this chronic condition and support local researchers. Applications close on Friday 30
November after which time all applications will be assessed by a panel of medical experts, and we will
make an appointment early in the new year. We look forward to sharing this news with you.

Yours in Lions Service.

Allan Turner
Chairman

NEW DIRECTORS

The Foundation welcomes 2 new Directors - Tony Hall from the
Lions Club of Mount Tamborine in District 201Q1 Lions and
Bernadette Moore from the Lions Club of Buderim in Lions Club
District 201 Q4. We look forward to the collective experience and
wisdom they will bring to the LMRF Board. To see the full list of
Directors, please visit the website HERE.



https://lionsmedicalresearchfoundation.org.au/wp-content/uploads/2018/11/LMRF_Annual_Report_2017-18.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/District201Q1Lions/?__tn__=K-R&eid=ARDDQgsVhrdz7PpyZtfAR1FdMlwtm8uUPBuwXgp2_u8cE7gIiwLZV2HYrLnht-GslTpa_3rhZitKKA75&fref=mentions&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARCPs8lf4nd393yll37IY2znErXh6x4m4BkRskA3JIahfijJPwwXol4SaOVVg9yui3NQtH3QjCN5GaY8hASg0VSyXP-uFN1oq5fV4BBCHUuiuPKvG9wYcxXkkm0OD4juiWx1OU6nmJQyNq4HXcHFp8jEp_PndwLJjgL-qiAcemo1CPSXvfis4KsRvAUWl2tMmgjsdLE__ze3qsULz4zZWuMTvkGcVa-j_O7fgfoBqGeutffCwbOqTgfx1y6_58z0lSZgcPYtFTckrcvbkAsnfvoSdmdz8O4RyIIoU3PCfjDm-WvppJmztlCr5AiIj8VkfJg6ummiqVy-QNX3lfP3erNSTqI3
https://www.facebook.com/Lionsdistrict201q4/?__tn__=K-R&eid=ARB6TuNkgQSjXQbV_Q-EhK7j7WaH-QGUVNRrTAU2LpAfmiVPFA-i62zX2ATKTT2Z5K66E4PLmJmEGEGm&fref=mentions&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARCPs8lf4nd393yll37IY2znErXh6x4m4BkRskA3JIahfijJPwwXol4SaOVVg9yui3NQtH3QjCN5GaY8hASg0VSyXP-uFN1oq5fV4BBCHUuiuPKvG9wYcxXkkm0OD4juiWx1OU6nmJQyNq4HXcHFp8jEp_PndwLJjgL-qiAcemo1CPSXvfis4KsRvAUWl2tMmgjsdLE__ze3qsULz4zZWuMTvkGcVa-j_O7fgfoBqGeutffCwbOqTgfx1y6_58z0lSZgcPYtFTckrcvbkAsnfvoSdmdz8O4RyIIoU3PCfjDm-WvppJmztlCr5AiIj8VkfJg6ummiqVy-QNX3lfP3erNSTqI3
https://lionsmedicalresearchfoundation.org.au/directors

and NEW AMBASSADORS

In the last month the Foundation has signed up 3 new Ambassadors. PDG Rod Somerville from the
Lions Club of Maroochy North Shore, District 201Q4, former LMRF Fellow Dr Tracey Bjorkman and
Carey Dobson from the Upper Coomera Lions Club, District 201Q1.

Thank you to all LMRF Ambassadors for your efforts within your Districts and
communities on behalf of the Foundation.

ROSES OF LIFE

Roses of life are a great option year-round to add that extra
element to club fundraising activities. With Valentine's Day not
that far away, now's a great time to think about ordering some
for your fundraising activities during February. The Foundation
will be out and about in February selling roses at the Brisbane
Airport and promoting LMRF.

You can order ROSES OF LIFE on line HERE.

» NADEEKA'S NEWS

At the Q4 Convention recently held in Coolum, Dr Nadeeka
Dissanayaka was invited to be a guest speaker. She shared
insights into her research into anxiety and depression in
dementia and Parkinson's disease patients, and discussed
how she and her team are working towards improving
social contact and reducing loneliness through introduction
of new interventions such as Virtual Reality.

Nadeeka's work continues to receive international profile
and she has recently co-authored a paper on the high
prescribing rate of psychotropic agents in residential aged
care facilities. Controversy surrounds the appropriateness
of these medications and there is growing evidence of
associated adverse outcomes.



https://www.facebook.com/lionsmedicalresearchfoundation/
https://lionsmedicalresearchfoundation.org.au/product/test-product-2
https://www.facebook.com/lionsmedicalresearchfoundation/photos/a.1463732876978342/2290379257647029/?type=3&theater

BRISBANE INDIAN CLUB

Brisbane Indian Prestige Lions Club held their first
business networking event at the Tattersall's Club this
month and LMRF Senior Research Fellow Dr Carlos
Salomon was invited as a guest speaker.

The evening was a great opportunity for Carlos to share
the current status of his research, and for the members
and guests of this recently chartered Lions Club in District
201Q1 Lions to network and build relationships.

MELBOURNE CUP BASH

Townsville turned on a celebration for Melbourne Cup
this year. The fundraising committee all worked

- together to deliver a "Picnic on the Rails for The Cup”
| celebration.
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There were sweeps, phantom races and prizes with
all proceeds going to the Foundation. A cheque for
§i $1600 was presented to the Foundation in support
of world class medical research. Tremendous
effort everyonel!!

HALLOWEEN TRIVIA NIGHT

Many thanks to the Lions Club of Brisbane Bardon for their
support of the Foundation through their Halloween Trivia night.
It was a hotly contested competition and while the LMRF team
may not have won the trivia part of the evening (despite

a promising start), we did however walk away a winner with
President Dr Joyce Arnold presenting a cheque for $500 to Allan
Turner. Thanks to all for your generous support.

WIN TWO TICKETS

Southern Cross Soloists is offering two
tickets to Lunar New Year - Memories
from Childhood on Sunday 17 February
2019 at 3pm.

.

£

Southern Cross Soloists first concert for
2019 celebrates the Lunar New Year. An
impressive lineup of guest soloists combine

: forces with Southern Cross Soloists to
| BV BTSN RN Y Ta ey (a0 Ul farewell the Chinese Year of the Dog and to
welcome in the Year of the Pig. The concert
will be a jubilant celebration of East meets
West, mixing modern and age-old traditional
folk songs, with guest artists Li-Wei Qin
(cello), George Gao (erhu) and Kristian
Chong (piano).

For more information on this concert
and to check out the Southern Cross Soloist Program for 2019, head to their


https://www.facebook.com/Brisbane-Indian-Prestige-Lions-Club-290943778368110/
https://www.facebook.com/Brisbane-Indian-Prestige-Lions-Club-290943778368110/
https://www.facebook.com/carlos.salomon.50?__tn__=K-R&eid=ARDB-6mHUAzXxXkK53gGqKgXW7ohERBl0hB3eYlwSNn0SZ44dQ9GXceUJpn_RFJ7z4Z5o7XNdbjaELRK&fref=mentions&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARAjkETApu64FbBsxJs676RX7ldeOYczzgwu4ZITk7MzzD4uHxVrUoG5GpQ615uszKoDgyBdk1BA05ZZUj1BR2JD_CcyNoCgI0jWXS-Hv8wQ-SUvhTgTiTpuWj0aBCsdywWpHOZmZHJpakvJdJ93Eksq6sMV_uW9nL9RU7NwwfJjp89SYihUCQZsRAFm6SedUfw0YATdOKmNB_eiAou3JlOviV1EOx89A15p58AyfQ4u17n1NCHCxa7PLq5HR6DTuf_8yWLA4pKUtu4Wpa6EfZUqs2oH1fTZ47M2U4cCYNbuHB9BmGmDrDj-7J5HdaULCfFYKXyYOYT9a0IX61sqldndIhW69q3lRSQ-DpIw
https://www.facebook.com/District201Q1Lions/?__tn__=K-R&eid=ARDPkecpWPN5RJa2S7qQ7IP7MCESK3Jcwyrbggt0yiqygv1eq21cNZ5ZYSmxJKFf_KWR8f1jX6ReXbCy&fref=mentions&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARAjkETApu64FbBsxJs676RX7ldeOYczzgwu4ZITk7MzzD4uHxVrUoG5GpQ615uszKoDgyBdk1BA05ZZUj1BR2JD_CcyNoCgI0jWXS-Hv8wQ-SUvhTgTiTpuWj0aBCsdywWpHOZmZHJpakvJdJ93Eksq6sMV_uW9nL9RU7NwwfJjp89SYihUCQZsRAFm6SedUfw0YATdOKmNB_eiAou3JlOviV1EOx89A15p58AyfQ4u17n1NCHCxa7PLq5HR6DTuf_8yWLA4pKUtu4Wpa6EfZUqs2oH1fTZ47M2U4cCYNbuHB9BmGmDrDj-7J5HdaULCfFYKXyYOYT9a0IX61sqldndIhW69q3lRSQ-DpIw
https://www.facebook.com/allan.turner.9480?__tn__=K-R&eid=ARAhCPo63UYk3e-kpztYxfmpq8A9zuRuJEsitlZW1zvHigZTrYAWSkQ-z8I4x7rTIhAkmEE4fAOPuPkW&fref=mentions&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARBYQde2b5fKBP8_nGTZGBmPKxtj3ECZRtPgvU3_RwxSyOhwKzKspEHCLApQkB01NHk4GvHpQ_FlRpW7mpez3y6cGGfBp8Uk0PvmbUIrDtve3-RNAjiwUH9jP_aNtMLVw3YKn0_oz9XRzi_clh0AYMnsc2H56bjus0pOP5-Un9dC2076Vu-LnRC7xbsZyythjlJ667nngRVqfgdNZksV6msW_VAOJTHK1QqV2iVy6ClX65kH-32H9ZjQoKLoqUGsg6ssNx3RiI5ugfQhMAPPYbmEzqY5t7BAyF1tvtMr4nSHldBkh7IttMWHs5bHNFYuf-Axw3JP_P6VCQZtqabufdDx8F-s
https://www.southernxsoloists.com/cms/

website here.

To be in the draw to win, please email info@Imrf.org.au with SOUTHERN CROSS
SOLOISTS in the Subject Heading, and your NAME, CLUB, POSTAL ADDRESS and the
best PHONE contact in the body of the email. Responses must be received by COB
Thursday 13 December.

A winner will be chosen at random and notified by email on Friday 14 December.

The Queensland and Northern New South Wales Lions Medical Research Foundation is committed to start-up funding for
world class medical research.

www.lionsmedicalresearchfoundation.org



https://www.southernxsoloists.com/cms/concerts-events/qpac/lunar-new-year

